

ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF LANSING

Office of the Bishop 300 West Ottawa Street • Lansing, Michigan 48933-1577

September 7, 2013

Ms. Catherine Zardus
The Parable Project
P.O. Box 902
Dearborn Heights, MI 48127

Dear Catherine,

Based on the materials you sent me and upon the very positive recommendation of your bishop, Archbishop Allen Vigneron, I too invoke the maternal protection of the Blessed Virgin Mary upon your work, the Parable Project. May it be a source of blessing for many people.

With every best wish, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ Elive Day

Most Reverend Earl Boyea

Bishop of Lansing